
Brought to you by the Holy Family Health Ministry 

The COVID Pandemic social distancing and other required precautions have been stressful and may have caused 

emotional distress. It is important for each of us to be attentive to our neighbors and our own mental health needs. 

"Tell everyone who is discouraged, be strong and don't be afraid! God is coming to your rescue..." Isaiah 35:4 



Brought to you by the Holy Family Health Ministry 

 

Local resources: 

Virgin Island Department of Health 

Division of Mental Health St. Thomas:  

Barbel Plaza 340-774-7700 

St. Thomas East End Medical Center 

Corporation:  

TuTu Mall 340-775-3700 

Private counselors  


